
Gifts of Grace 
Toward Financial Wellbeing�

Thank You for Your Partnership!
Welcome to Gi�s of Grace Sunday.

Thank you for your support. Gi�s of Grace is a partnership between 
the Southwestern Minnesota Synod and the Lilly Founda�on that 
seeks to build healthy, sustainable ministry throughout the 
Southwestern Minnesota Synod.

We do this by providing resources for congrega�onal stewardship as 
well as li�ing some of the financial burdens our rostered leaders 
face from: medical expenses, inadequate re�rement savings, and 
debt incurred through theological educa�on.

Our efforts have changed the lives of rostered leaders and 
congrega�ons throughout the synod. Rostered leaders are able to 
bring their whole self to ministry knowing that they have a financial 
safety net in place. Congrega�ons are able to try new ministries 
because they are able to use the tools provided to them.

It is our hope that through Gi�s of Grace we will be able to make a 
posi�ve impact on the ministry of this synod for decades to come. 
We can't, however, do this alone. I want to invite you to join the 
efforts of Gi�s of Grace and make a contribu�on that will build a 
sustainable future for congrega�ons throughout the synod.
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